
 

 
 
 
 
14 July 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
This letter will outline some key reminders for the end of summer term and the new 
autumn term when we commence after the break. 
 
Final Day  
 
The final day of term for all pupils will be Friday 18 July 2025.  Pupils will be 
dismissed at their usual time, 3.05pm.  
 
First Day Back 
 
School will reopen for all pupils on Tuesday 2 September 2025 at 8.35am.  There will 
be no staggered start for different year groups. 
 
Uniform 
 
All of our PE kit remains plain black. If your child still has kit with logos or printing on, 
these can still be worn until replaced. 
 
Please see the link for a full break down of the uniform and equipment requirements; 
https://tgbs.co.uk/uniform/ 
 
We would also like to share the details of Rubery Schools Community Swop Shop, 
this is a charity that supports families to provide free uniform items for their children.  
https://www.ruberyswopshop.co.uk/ 
 
School Day 
 
Our school day will not be changing from the previous academic year. Pupils are 
expected to be on site at 8.35am each day and will be dismissed at 3.05pm. 
https://tgbs.co.uk/the-school-day/ 
 
News Items 
 
You can catch up with everything going on at the school via our social media 
channels and news area on the website. Please find regular updates on the following 
link; https://tgbs.co.uk/news/ 
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In addition to this, you will be able to read our half termly newsletters which celebrate 
all that goes on at TGBS here; https://tgbs.co.uk/newsletters/ 
 
Have a restful summer and see you in the new academic year. 
 
Yours faithfully  

     
Mr J Till    Mr T Walker 
Headteacher   Head of School 
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